PLANNING REPORT – 21st March 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/00167/F
34 The Birches, South Wootton.
Proposed new Car Port and store and new vehicular access
Decision: Support the application as amended.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
22/00184/F
Spreydon, 19 Nursery Lane, South Wootton 

Conversion of Games Room to form Annexe for holiday letting.
Decision: Support the application.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Application:
22/00042/F
Wolvesey, 92 Nursery Lane, South Wootton.

Proposed Car Port
22/00063/F

11 Rosebay, South Wootton

Erection of single storey rear extension and front entrance porch.

Highways
The Parish Council has received notification from Norfolk County Council to say that the Safety Camera Partnership Team who help fund the Parish Partnership SAM2’s and accessories have not had a meeting or a chance to discuss funding for 2022/23 yet. This is not to say they will not be funded, just that there will be a delay of 2 – 3 months before NCC get their formal agreement.
